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Mopars of Brevard, Inc.

Super Bee Lines ~October 2021

MOB NEWS

Monthly MOB Events
Memaw’s BBQ – 2nd Wednesday of
every month (October 13) – meet
and eat at 6pm, MOB meeting at
7pm.

Sarno Restaurant and Pizzeria – 4th

Thursday of every month – meet
in parking lot at 530, go inside to
eat at 6pm

MOB POSITION OPEN
The position of MOB President is
still open. If you are interested
please contact any board
member. All that is needed is a
desire to continue to support
"your" club.

Newsletter Contributions
If you have an article or event you
would like to appear in the
newsletter we request that you
have it to us no later than the
23rd of the month. This gives us
time to rearrange the newsletter
so the people that receive it via
snail mail (USPS) will get it
before the first of the month.
Thanks, Tony and Kim Orbeck

Joe Naulty Oct 1
Shirley Morley Oct 13
Elizabeth Anderson Oct 26

Tony and Debbie Verzi Oct 10
Jen and Terry Anderson Oct 12
Dennis & JoAnn Kelleher Oct 16

MOB Super Swap XXII

It's time once again to start preparing
for our annual swap meet. Mopars of
Brevard Super Swap XXII will be held
Friday, February 25, 2022 (Swap
Meet ONLY) and Saturday, February
26. 2022 (Swap Meet & Car Show).
February 24 (Thursday) will be the
early set-up date. Location -
Wickham Park Equestrian Center
within Wickham Park, Melbourne.

Introducing NEW THIS YEAR
(2022) is an ALL MAKE Swap Meet.
This gives the owners of various
makes and models of other vehicles
(other than Mopar) a chance to shop
for parts they may need to repair,
replace or need in restoring their
vehicle. The All Make car corral will
still be ongoing as other segments of
the swap.

The New 2022 Swap Meet flyer is on
the MOB website.

As always, the Swap will ONLY be as
successful as the number of club
members that participate. So
PLEASE volunteer to help and show
your support in our annual event;
Mopar Super Swap XXII.

President Milo Wilson (301) 758-9752 Board of Directors Bob Anderson 321- 258-7935
Vice President Mark Kasunic (321) 537-4079 Board of Directors Frank Parravani 321-541-6678
Secretary Tyler Alexander (321) 368-1999 Board of Directors Pete Stasio 321-480-9265
Treasurer Kathy Ellenes (443) 994-2626 Newsletter Editor Tony & Kim Orbeck 321-626-3535
Mbership Dir Katie Stasio (321) 794-5042 EMAIL tonyorbeck@cfl.rr.com

MOB website: http://www.MoparsOfBrevard.com Mail address: POBox 410003, Melbourne, FL 32941-0003
Webmaster: Andy Caldwell

Sunshine Girl Cheryl Parravani 321-541-6678 Historian Volunteer Needed (xxx) xxx-xxxx
Public Relations Open Sgt.-At-Arm Open
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Contributed by Rachael Moyer

Candy Donations for Riverdale School for Mentally Challenged Children

The MOB’s Rachael Moyer is calling for candy donations for the Riverdale School for Challenged Children.

I am asking again as we have done for years, please donate candy or money so I can buy candy, for
Riverdale School for mentally challenged children for Halloween. Bring to October meeting. I will not be at
the meeting so Penny will hold everything for me. I will be back by in time to bag all candy. We will bring it
to school on October 29.

If anyone wants to come you are welcome. We don’t give to students, just bring to school. Any
questions, call me.

Thanks, Rachael

These pumpkins are “Smashing Pumpkins”,
but not so smashing

Happy Halloween!

Simon and Garfunkel in their 1957 Columbia Records publicity shot
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The Majors Golf Club Car and Truck Show

Hosted by High Performance Promotions. Open to all vehicles. Awards, food, music, and vendors.
This is a judged event. Registration is 9am-1pm, awards at 1:30pm.

Rides and Coffee Melbourne

Every month on the last Sunday. Free coffee & donuts, giveaways, and exclusive discounts

Just waitin’ for the show to start…
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Iconic American Compact Cars

The Chevy Vega
It was “Car of the Year”. Many of them had serious rust issues especially in northern climates.

The AMC Gremlin was an interesting new car.
Some hated, it some loved it.

Yes, this is really a Gremlin!

The Ford Pinto is accused of exploding in rear collisions.
Unfortunately it is true in some circumstances that the Pinto had problems where its gas tank can be
pushed into the too-small rear crush space during rear end collisions, thus igniting a gasoline fire.

The Chevy Corvair was falsely accused by Ralph Nader in his book for the rear swing axle causing the
car to flip over in tight fast turns.

Alas, this is not completely false. The earliest Corvairs had excessive roll, which was modified in later
editions. The aftermarket offered a variety of handling fixes for the Corvair, including anti-roll bars,
decambering kits, and camber compensators. Chevrolet followed suit in the fall of 1961, introducing an
optional heavy-duty suspension package, RPO 696. The Vega project ending in 1965 is a beautiful car.
Many enthusiasts restore the Vega and introduce fantastic upgrades.
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Our Sponsors
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